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Commission Meeting 

 

Wednesday July 23, 2008, 6:00 P.M. 

 

Site Visit of 

Brick Hill Project, South Portland 

 

Agenda 
 

This will be a guided tour led by members of the Developers 

Collaborative of the Brick Hill project in South Portland. 

 

 

IMPORTANT LOGISTICS: 

 

Travel to South Portland will be via Community Programs van (Driver 

Councilor Dave Libby). The van will leave promptly at 5:45 PM.  

 

Commission members are asked to assemble at 5:35 PM at Falmouth 

Town Hall. 

 

Community members interested in joining the Commission on this site 

visit and traveling in the van are most welcome. Please register with 

tholtwijk@town.falmouth.me.us. 

 

 
Please contact Theo Holtwijk at tholtwijk@town.falmouth.me.us if you would like to 

be added to the Commission’s e-mail distribution list. Thank you. 


